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FROM THE BRIDGE <Y< %

Commodore Joe Campbell

The Board of Governors just con-
ducted their first meeting of the new
fiscal year. I am proud to have such an
energetic group of men and women
willing to serve as Governors this year.
Every Governor has an important job
but in my mind, the most important
job this year is the Membership Gov-
ernor. Scott Evans will serve in the
capacity of Membership Governor for
the 2008 season. Scott is the youngest
member of the Board and his energy
is overwhelming. He read applications
for five new members and has more on
the way. Each year the Club loses about
5% of the membership for a variety of
reasons. The first 20 members that we
recruit this year will replace the mem-
bers that will not renew. My goal for
this year is 50 new members. Scott can

nise your help in achieving that goal.
_veryone reading this article knows at

least one person that is interested in
belonging to the BLYC. Let us all work
together and make this a banner year
for membership.

Prior to our first official Board
meeting, I asked the incoming Board
to attend an informal meeting where
we could discuss my vision for what
we need to accomplish this year. Vice
Commodore Price provided his boat
and the Board spent a relaxing two
hours floating in the middle of the lake
discussing what I call my “wish list” for
2008.

I would like to share with all of you
what I challenged the Board to accom-
plish this year.

e Fifty new members

* Exciting entertainment that will
bring out the members

* Good quality food at a reasonable
price

* Budget restraint in order to control
expenses

* Capital improvements to protect
those assets that we already own

* Improvements to our docks

* A brighter light in the cupola

* A golf cart that could be used to
transport members up the North

Bank to the Club

* A shower and restroom facility at

Eastport

* Weekly feature menus that allow
our kitchen to display their talents

* An oversight committee to monitor
the Junior Sailing program

* A return to the good old days with
the Snowball Regatta

* Reducing the number of Log publi-
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cations to ten per year
* A monthly flyer for upcoming
events

As you can see, this is an aggressive
agenda but I feel this Board is up to the
challenge. We have already made prog-
ress with the menus. If you missed the
“all you can eat” crab legs event, don’t
worry it will be back!

Several of the items on my “wish
list” are going to be expensive. If we
cannot afford them, they will have to
wait, however I am sure that somewhere
in our membership we have folks that
can help with items like a golf cart or
expertise in constructing a restroom
and shower facility at Eastport. Cur-
rently all of the junior sailors and the
sailing camp classes have to travel from
Eastport to the Club for use of a re-
stroom unless they are willing to use
a porta-john. If you have not had the
experience of a porta-john when the
temperature is 90 degrees you really
ought to try it.

I would be remiss if I did not men-
tion the dining room remodel project.
Commodore Mark Russell has been
instrumental in accomplishing a long
overdue re-make of our dining room.
By the time you read this article the
project should be finished. My thanks
to Mark and all of the members who
contribute time, talent, and money to
this very worthwhile project.

That’s it for this month. Please stop
out and enjoy your Club.
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Entertainment

I want to start
out this month’s
article by thank-
ing our members
and guests for
their great support
of our events so far
this season. How-
ard Everitt’ s
Rock and Roll
Jam was the best
yet with a huge crowd; the “Pickin’
Daisies” show was great fun and well
attended and the Snowball Regatta
Party had more members and guests
than I ever remember. With our new
value pricing on menu items and excel-
lent entertainment BLYC is the best
bargain on the lake.

We keep the ball rolling with two
excellent parties in November. First, we
have our popular Halloween Party with
a costume contest featuring “The
Bughounds” on Nov. 3. Then be sure to
come to the “BEAT MICHIGAN
PARTY” with the ever-popular “Paul
Clark Band” the night before the BIG
GAME on Friday Nov. 16.

One of our main goals this year is

Governor
John Sproat

to increase member participation. We
are on the way and I encourage each of
you to keep coming to the Club at
least once per week (more if possible).
Also please invite your friends and
neighbors. That’s a great way to build
our membership. Thanks in advance.
See you at the club,

N fok

Governor
Scott Evans

Membership

I would like to thank all those
members who came out for our Annual
07-08 Board of Governors Elections
and made it such a success. I would
like to have seen a few more members
out voting but I understand that the
weather was just too nice and many of
you have already established your tans
for the year. However, I am very excited
to have been elected to the Board and

asked to take on the position of Mem-
bership Governor.

As we look forward to our up-
coming Holiday Season, I would like to
challenge each and every one of you to
invite your families and friends to the
Club. Bring them out to enjoy a nice
meal or a casual drink from the bar and
catch an OSU football game.

For those of you who were able to
attend our annual meeting this year,
you got to hear the good news first
hand about all of the great improve-
ments that our board was able to ac-
complish last term. We still have a long
way to go, but one way we can all make
a difference and help keep us on a posi-
tive track is by finding NEW MEM-
BERS and bringing them out to our
beautiful Club.

I am working very closely with our
Entertainment Governor, John Sproat,
to make sure we let potential members
know just how much fun we can have
at BLYC and express to him or her the
reasons they should join.

Thank you in advance for your sup-
port in this process. Here’s to an end-
less year of possibilities and Growth!!

See you at the Club..!

Auxiliary

Mark your calendars for the next
two Auxiliary meetings:

Thursday, November 11 - Michelle
De Santis will help us do a “Make it, take
it” flower arrangement.

Thursday, December 13 will be the
annual Christmas dinner party with our
wrapped gift auction for charity - half to
Leads and half for Waters Edge. If you
have not already done so, please remem-
ber to give your e-mail address to Shelly
Higgins a higgins mmm@hotmail.com

The dinner-meeting of October 11
was held in the fireplace room while
the dining room remodeling is under-
way. PC Mark Russell reported on
the remodeling progress and showed a
new sun shade treatment, and auxiliary
agreed to contribute to this improve-
ment. It was agreed to table action on

Governor
Rentals & Docks Bob Zeiher

I wish to thank all of you who camr-
out to support the candidates on elec-
tion morning. None of us do this just
for an extra title to add to our obituary,
but from a genuine love for the Club.

As promised in my campaign
speech, I am asking for your help. We
have started to stain and seal the docks
at East Port. We are asking you to do
your own walkway. It will take about 2
quarts of stain. We are using a product
called Cabot’s Mahogany Flame. It can
be purchased at Lowe’s.

If you would like to be a sport and
buy a gallon, we will use what you don’t
on the junior’s portion. If anyone feels
they don’t have the time or, for health
reasons, should not do this, if you will
buy the stain and contact me, I will
donate the labor.

Like changing the oil in your car, if
we maintain these docks they will last a
long time.

Thank you,

Bob Zeiber

any other projects until next meeting,

Commodore Joe Campbell greeted
the Auxiliary members, and Jeryne Pe-
terson, House and Grounds Governor,
discussed her “wish list,” including an
irrigation system, improvement to the
wheel chair lift, and improving stairs.

Connie Lang, Ohio and West
Virginia distributor for Paul Mitchell
products, gave a very interesting talk
on hair care, and “gifted” those present
with two containers of hair spray by
Paul Mitchell.

Following Connie Lang’s presenta-
tion, a drawing was held for the cen-
terpieces arranged by hostesses Connie
Schilling, Carole Donnelly and Babett.
Joseph.
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Bar and Kitchen
‘ )7 Seems strange

t writing about
Jr. Sailing since
that has been my
main focus for
the last two years.
This is my first
report on Bar and
Kitchen. Our
new Commodore
has been assisting
with the transition and we are anticipat-
ing a very successful year!

We are continuing to make changes
in response to your suggestions. We are
starting out the fall season with some
very good news. We are lowering prices

Vice Commodore
Will Price

on some of our main dinner entrees
and featuring a daily dinner special on
Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. We
are bringing back Happy Hour to the
bar with daily drink specials. At the
same time, we are responding to your
concerns and are dedicated to improv-

g the quality of our food and service.

lease check our website at www.buck-
eyelakeyc.com for more details. You
can always contact me at 614 743-7118
or at the Club. I am also available on-
line through our website. Our General
Manager Troy English is always willing
and ready to answer your questions and
address your concerns.

Your feedback is very important
and needed. I would love to hear what
we are doing right and where we can
still make improvements. It is through
your participation and use of the Club
that we are able to move forward to
make the BLYC your favorite place for
dining and entertaining. Thank you for
filling out the surveys that were mailed
with your last statement. We are going
through them now and I look forward
to reporting in future Logs more exciting
changes to better serve you as members.

Remember your donations to Jr.
Sailing are tax deductible and very im-

ortant to the success of our program.
[ could not help it, just had to get in
that little reminder before the end of

the year. W

Race and Regatta

First of all,
I wish to thank
the membership
for voting to
return me to the
Board of Gover-
nors for another
term. Your
confidence and
support is truly
appreciated.

Commodore Campbell has as-
signed me to Race and Regatta, taking
over from Governor Don Day who has
done an outstanding job for the last two
years.

One of Don’s last projects was the
Snowball Regatta, traditionally held the
first weekend of October. For the first
time in memory, despite the best efforts
of Don and committee chairman John
Watson, the wind gods did not cooper-
ate, and it was not possible to get oft
even one race. Attendees nevertheless
got to enjoy the OSU tailgate party and
victory over Purdue.

The Sunday race series was won this
year by Chuck Bendig, who was pre-
sented the Lambrecht cup. Addition-
ally, the George Fisher Sportsmanship
Trophy was awarded to Bruce Pfahl.
Congratulations to both these fine sail-
ors!

Rear Commodore
Don Harris

At this writing, plans for the Thistle
Fall Finale are falling into place, with
BLYC hosting the regatta on October
20th and 21st. Entertainment and
wind are on order, and it is looking like
we will have good attendance. Results
will be reported in next month’s article.

Junior Sailing

Hello Mem-
bers and Junior
Sailors, as I write
this, it is a beau-
tiful autumn
day and I wish
that [ was out at
the lake on the
water. Sadly, by
the time the Log
is delivered to
your homes it will be cold and the true
beginning of winter.

I am meeting with former Junior
Sailing Governor Will Price within the
next week to bring me up-to-date on
junior sailing matters. I have been re-
searching the legal status of the 501C3
and will have information for you at
the first meeting with the junior sailors

Governor
Sue Ann Reulbach

and their parents. I also am looking at
the scholarship materials and getting as
familiar as I can with the process.

If you have any questions, please
bring them to our meeting. In talking
with a couple of parents, we decided
to wait to meet until early November.
If any of the parents have a conflict
around that time please email me at
sarsar_6@hotmail.com. If you have
questions that can’t wait, feel free to
email me at any time.

I will look to all of you to relay any
info on the history of the junior sailing
program that I should be aware of. 1
am really looking forward to getting to
know those of you that I have not met
and those that I have, getting to know
you better.

See you at the Club,

N e

Club. Rates are as follows:

Jpeterson@buckeyelakeyc.com.

Place Your Ad Here!

The Log is now accepting advertising from Members. It's a wonderful
opportunity to let fellow Members know what you do when you're not at the

Business card size ad (3 12"x 2") — $35/issue (minimum 3 issues)
Quarter-page ad (3 12" x 4 34") — $60/issue (minimum 3 issues)

For questions, please contact Governor Jeryne Peterson at 740/928-5196 or email
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House & Grounds

I would like
to say Thank
You to all who
gave their time
in helping with
cleaning our
Club on Oc-
tober 28, Fall
Workday. Many
areas of the Club
are under reno-
vation or are getting upgrades or re-
pairs. Since we are now 101 plus years
old, it takes more time and energy from
all us to keep our Historic Club look-
ing good. I hope that you have noticed
that we have a new larger American flag
flying high and proud. Our State Rep-
resentative Dan Dodd was kind enough
to give us a new State of Ohio flag,
which is flying proudly too.

The men’s room in the Commo-
dores Lounge received a new vanity and
sink and a ventilation fan. The Ladies

Good Neighbor

Program

For the last few years BLYC mem-
bership has been active with a Christ-
mas program involving local Buckeye
Lake children. Each year the names of
local children under 12 years of age are
provided to BLYC leadership. Included
with their name is a “wish list” for each
child. BLYC members then become ac-
tive by donating $50 per child to make
purchases from the “wish lists.” The
member may do the shopping or, if they
prefer, may make the donation and oth-
ers may do the shopping. Approximately
25 youngsters are expected this year.

This year BLYC is also planning a
teen dance for the 13 and older Buckeye
Lake teens. Entertainment will be pro-
vided and we are again planning for the
$50 donation to purchase a gift certifi-
cate for each teen.

Both events are scheduled for De-
cember 23rd. Members wishing to
participate are encouraged to contact
Commodore Campbell or Joni. Checks
may be written to BLYC with a nota-
tion to be used for the Good Neighbor
Program. Please help us provide some
holiday cheer to some of our neighbors.

Governor
Jeryne Peterson

room received a new toilet and the ven-
tilation fan was reworked to vent to the
outside and not into the men’s room.
The handicap parking spaces have been
painted and look very nice. The porch
is being painted and is looking great. If
you haven’t noticed the insect popula-
tion is coming to a halt. We have a new
exterminating company that is making
a huge impact in a very short period of
time. [ am hopeful that next year we
are going to be a less attractive place to
the little spiders and there friends and
they will reside elsewhere. The Club
has many other areas that are being
targeted for upgrades or repairs. The
railings on the sieps from the parking
lot need to be replaced. We are looking
into using a permanent material that
would be guaranteed for life. We are
getting bids on this as it will be costly
bur over time will be money well spent
since it carries a lifetime guarantee. We
have siding to have installed on the
garage. ‘Then we will be painting and

Publications

I would like to thank everyone who
attended the Election Day activities and
supported your incoming Governors. |
am sure all Board members will do their
utmost to provide the service to mem-
bers as economical as possible.

In an effort to reduce the expenses
for publications for 2007-2008, we will
publish ten “Logs,” rather than, the usu-
al twelve for the year. The “ZLog” will
not be published for January or March
2008. December and January will be
covered in the December issue. Infor-
mation for February and March will be
provided in the February issue. In addi-
tion, “Flyers” will be mailed to members
with information for special events or
activities as they are scheduled.

We are very serious in our efforts to
save BLYC monies. Please provide your
money saving ideas to a member of your
Board of Governors.

Al Yo

sprucing this area up as well.

The grounds are looking great. The
grass is growing out nice and plush and -,
the flowerbeds look beautiful. The
trees are being pruned and the shrubs
shaped. Fallis the time to get all these
areas ready for winter. My new job is
going to be a busy one as my list is very
long and T can sce that there will always
be something that needs painted, nailed
or cleaned. If any of our members have
talents that you would like to share and
help with any of the many projects that
we are going to be involved in please let
me know. We are not shy and you can
help in many ways. Your time, ideas,
skills, and donations are always appreci-
ated and encouraged to help offset the
expenses we incur to take care of our
Historic Club.

And to you and your Family’s have
a Happy and Blessed Thanksgiving,

e

I-LYA Article

Tyler Cruickshank, member of '
Leatherlips Yacht Club, Columbus,
Ohio, received the 2nd Place honors in
the Laser-Full Rig Division, in the Trav-
eler Series for 2007. Tyler finished in 1st
Place last year but missed two regattas
this year and finished behind 1st Place
Kyle McLaughlin.

Please see the links below to see a list
of those participants and their finishes.

heep://www.i-lya.com/Junior/forms/
OGFINALSERIESSTANDINGS .pdf

http://www.lansingsailing.org/Rac—
ing/RaceResults/Regattas/2007/Laser-
RegattaResults2007.hem

While U. S. Sailing is identified on
the links above, it should be noted that
the I-LYA Yachtsman Fund supports
the Junior Activities in many instances
other than Put-in-Bay. This is what
your donation to the Yachtsman Fund
allows. Please contribute so this good
work can continue. See the I-LYA web-
site (htep://www.i-lya.com) or the [-LYA
Yearbook to find out how to make you
contribution.

Congratulations to all Junior par-
ticipants for 2007. Good luck next
year!
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T30 PMy  BURFRT

Tossed Salad With Dressings And Toppmgs Roasted Pork Loin With
Fruit Relish, Fried Chicken, Beer Dattered Perch, Baked Ziti,
\ 7_Canclied Sweet Potato, Seasonal Vegetable, And Pumpkin Pie

“THE BUGHOUNPS "
P.M. & WISCONSIN AT 0SU

$19.00 per personh, tax and tip included.
Please call you reservations to T40-929-9-941

FRiDAY. NoOV. 16
0OSU PEP RALLY AND
BEAT MICHIGAN PARTY

Tailgate buffet

Build your own nacho station to include chips, salsa, seasoned beef, sour cream, nacho and shredded
cheese, chili, guacamole, shredded lettuce, diced tomatoes and onions, and sliced black olives. Chili dog
station to include hot dogs, buns, chili, cheese, sweet relish, mustard, and ketchup. Burger station to include
burgers condiments and buns, cheeses Chocolate fondue station to include angel food cake, graham
crackers, marshmallows, strawberries, pretzels

$12.00 inclusive
The Paul Clark Band
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BLYC MEMBERS — GREAT DEAL — KEEP READING

\'hinking about moving to the lake? Here is your chance
to try it out. Imagine enjoying the BLYC from just a

few steps away ... fine dining, fully stocked bar and a
beautiful pool right e your lake front home. Newly
remodeled house in 2006. 3 bedrooms, 2 full bathrooms
and a spacious kitchen. For more information on this
unique lakefront property, please call 740-404-5715 or
email andreaf@roadrunner.com

F. T. BAIR & ASSOCIATES

CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUNTANTS

PHONE (740) 467-2409

FAX (740) 467-2607

CELL (614) 774-1835

EMAIL olbair@earthlink.net

5089 BATESON DRIVE FRED BAIR
THORNVILLE, OH 43076 C.PA.

BUCKEYE BEACH
MARINA
&
CAMPGROUND

5089 BATESON DR.
THORNVILLE,OHI1O 43076
PHONE 614-774-1835
OR 614-419-2640
FRED BAIR

BOAT DOCKS
CAMPER PADS
STORAGE

Carpet * Hardwood ¢ Ceramic ¢ Vinyl
Laminate * Cork * Area Rugs

- Abbey Carpet.

America’s choice in /Zrzoz /mlnon\ since 1958.

Tim Maite OHIO REMCON, INC.

Flooring Consultant
888 W. Goodale Blvd., Grandview, OH 43212

phone (614) 224-0489 fax (614) 224-7918 cell (614) 332-1660
Hours: Mon.-Thur. 9-5:30 ¢ Fri. 9-4:30 ¢ Sat. 9-1

JONI CAMPBELL, LUTCF
Agent

STATE AN

1043 East Soah Avenue

Lancaster, OH 43130 IHSURANEE

QI (740) 687-1961 -

Todl Free: (B00) 281-4592

Res.: (740) 687-0634 STATE FARM INSURANGE COMPANIES

www.jonicampbell.com FAME £ FICE O COMYNG TORE A [ WS
“Like a1 good nesghbor, State Famm & there™ ®

Jeryne Peterson
Financial Advisor

Edward Jones

MAKING SENSE OF INVESTING
1743 Hill Road North

7\ Pickerington, OH 43147

Bus. 614-863-3094 Fax 877-680-2319

TF. 888-863-3094 Cell 614-306-5196

jeryne.peterson@edwardjones.com

www.edwardjones.com

Mike Diamond
Sales Associate
(614) 273-6016

1450 Tussing Rd  Pickerington, OH 43147
Cell (740) 334-1518  Fax (614) 864-9331

Mike.Diamond@RealLiving.com
HERReall iving.com/Mike.Diamond jo i)

B ATH www.bathworks.us

2645 Morse Rd Columbus
614-478-2645

Bill Reynolds - Tom Reynolds
Chris Reynolds - Dave Reynolds

-THE oNLY PrEMIER KOHLER SHOWROOM IN COLUMBUS
-COMPREHENSIVE SHOWROOM WITH WORKING DISPLAYS

-Locatep just 2 MiLks WEsT oF EastoN oN Morse Rp

B Derine Your HoMe AND ComPLIMENT YOUR LIFESTYLE

Buckeye Lake Mini Storage

(740) 522-2922
10x1010x1510x 20
Next to East Port
$5 Discount Per month
BLYC Members

: nitis (e,
FLORISTS INC. IR

NICK & MICHELLE DeSANTIS
865 Desantis Ct, Columbus, OH 43214
Toll Free: 800-452-9110
Local: 614-451-4414
De Santis Florist has been a family owned and operated business since

1927. Our attention to Service, Quality and Freshness as well as Creativity
have contributed to our success. We treat our customers like family.

"When You Want Them to Remember ... You Remembered Them"
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Here is a Great Christmas
Gift for Someone!

The Buckeye Lake Yacht Club Centen-
nial Committee has received a limited
number of copies of “An lllustrated History
of the Buckeye Lake Yacht Club, A Narrative
of the Origin and Development of the Club
Through lts First Century: 1906-2006.” If you
would like a copy, just send your name,
address and money to the address below.
Please send your check for $39.50 per

copy to:

BLYC Centennial Committee

P.O. Box 1592

Buckeye Lake, OH 43008

This includes shipping, handling, and
sales tax. Your order will be mailed the
day we receive your check.

BOATS - CARS - CAMPERS

STORAGE

Call us Today...

Mid-Ohio Warehouse
550 Wehrle Ave.

Newark, Ohio
740-345-9661

BLYC DECEMBER 2007 -

Check this month’s Log for updates.

Tuesday | Wednesday Thursday Saturday
1
Open Dining 11:30 a.m. - p.m.
2 3 4 5 6 7 8
Breakfasc 10 a.m. - 130 pum.
Open Dining 127 p.m
Childrens’ Christmas Party
2 p.m. Start
Open Dining 5-10 p.m. Open Dining 59 p.m. Open Dining 5-10 p.m. | Open Dining 11:30 a.m. -9 p.m
9 10 11 12 13 14 15
Breakfast 10 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. Open Dining 11:30 2.m. - 4 p.m
Open Dining 12-7 p.m.
Trap Shooting
1-4 p.m.
Auxiliary Meeting Adult Chnstmas Party
Board Meeting 7:30 p.m. Cockuails 6 p.m.
s pom.
Open Dining 5-10 p.m Open Dining 5-9 p.m. Entertainment § p.m
16 17 18 19 20 21 22 FIRST DAY OF WINTEF
Breakfast 10 a.m. - 1:30 p.m.
Open Dining 12-7 p.m.
Trap Shooting
1-4 p.m
Christmas Carols
7-10 pm.
Open Dining 5-10 p.m Club Closed Open Dining 5-10 p.m. | Open Dining 11:30 a.m. - 9 p.m.
23 24 25 CHRISTMASDAY |26 27 28 29 ]
Breakfast 10 a.m. - 1:30 p.m.
Open Dining 12-7 p.m.
rap Shooting 1-4 p.m.
Trap Shooting 1-4
30 3] NEWYEAR'S EVE
P I, e 2
Breakfast 10 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. New Year’s Eve Party
Open Dining 127 p.m. Cockeails Gipim-
s Dinner 7 p.m.
Trap Shooting 1-4 p.m. Dancing 8 p.m. - 1 a.m Open Dining 5-10 p.m. Open Dining 5-9 p.m. Open Dining 5-10 p.m. | Open Dining 11:30 a.m. -9 pm.
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The 2007-2008 Board
Commodore Joe Campbell
Vice Commodore Will Price
Bar & Kitchen
Rear Commodore Don Harris
Race & Regatta
Secretary-Treasurer Keith Dotson
Governor John Sproat
Entertainment
Governor Sue Ann Reulbach
Junior Sailing
Governor Jeryne Peterson
House & Grounds
Governor Bob Zeiher
Rentals & Docks
Governor Scott Evans
Membership
Governor Rick Henderson

Publications

The Trustees
Commodore Jim Thompson
Commodore John Geiger
Commodore Steve Harris

Commodore Mark Russell
Commodore Ray Kent

The BLYC attempts to send get well
cards and/or flowers to any member or
member of his immediate family who is sick.
Please let the Club Manager know if there is
someone whom we need to wish well.

Also, in the event of a Member’s death
(or that of a member of his immediate family),
please provide the Club Manager with what-
ever information you can as expediently as
possible so we can respond accordingly.

IMPORTANT DATES

November
Adult Halloween Party
Trap Shooting
Board Meeting
Auxiliary Meeting
Tailgate Party
Trap Shooting
OSU PEP Rally
Tailgate Party
Trap Shooting
Thanksgiving Day Club Closed
Trap Shooting

December
Childrens’ Christmas Party
Trap Shooting
Board Meeting
Auxiliary Meeting

15 Adult Christmas Party
16 Trap Shooting

Change of Address
 For the winter 1 For the summer
{1 For a short time [ For Good
The following is the address my mail should be sent

to, effective:

Street Address

Return Service Requested
Please Deliver Promptly

DATED MATERIAL

5019 N. Bank

Watkins Island

P.O. Box 867
Buckeye Lake, Ohio 43008

Photographer
& Editor

Governor
Rick Henderson

City, State, Zip

Mail To: BLYC, P.0. Box 867, Buckeye Lake, Ohio
43008 or Fax To: 740-929-2123

2007 Standing Committees
Commodore’s Association Commodore Nick De Santis
I-LYA Delegate .

..Commodore Gus Sch

Alternate ... John Geige

Blue Gavel ......ccocvveuennnas Commodore Steve Schilling
Eleet:Captaiiiasssaummmasnig Stone Parker
Thistle Fleet Captain..................... Rachel Laskowski
Junior Fleet Captain.........c.ccovoevnnnen. Fritz Schilling
Power Fleet Captain ..... ....Rick Groff
Eleet Measurer s uuussissssussssssssisssasinns Russ Green
Fleet Surgeons........ccooovrurunnnne Dr. Richard Walters
Dr. Don Harris

Fleet Chaplain..........cccocvvvnininnnn. Fr. Mike Gribble
Parliamentarian.......... Commodore Frank Foster I11
Historian ...........cc.c.... Commodore Frank Foster I1I
Insurance........ccceueunnnne. Al Wing and Mark Scarrett
AUt Bob Baldwin

... Commodore Howard Clark
Antique Boat Show ...... Commodore Nick De Santis
Commodore Howard Clark

Commodore Jim Shriner

Keith Eschbaugh

Snowball Regatta...coeuvurereeerrererenesesannns John Watson
Annual Golf Outing ...covuveeivecrererecrenenes Matt Davis

Commodore Frank Foster IV and Rob Sanders
Bob Dye Memorial Poker Run ........... Steve Romine
Gun Club William Price

Commodores’ Steak Fry... Commodore Mike Jacobs
Good Neighbor Committee. Comm. Jim Thompson

Auxiliary Board
President Michele Higgins -
Vice President Terri Beck
Secretary Jane Kenney
Treasurer Roe Miller

Club Phone
(740) 929-9941

http://www.buckeyelakeyc.com
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